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I am calling for the opinion for the Royal Victoria Hospital. I guess McGill is planning to 
take over and do all sorts of things with it. The person who requested initially did want it 
to be used always for healthcare, so perhaps there should be a section for elderly people, 
a nursing home, a senior residents, something like that. I hope we don't have McDonald's 
in there or any other multinational organization. Also, the swimming pool that should be 
reopened that should be for the public, perhaps as the same as a City of Montreal public 
swimming pool with lifeguards and specific hours, changing rooms. I think that would be 
important. Very nice setting for it and as well whoever is going to stay in the building, it's 
a lovely setting so we cannot lose that. And we should really preserve the historic facade 
as much as possible. That's, I think is very important for the City of Montreal for the 
heritage aspect, the patrimoine and just for the look of the building. Even the newer 
buildings probably should not be taken down because that adds to pollution, the greenest 
buildings they say are already built, so those should be reused somehow without taking 
them down. Thank you very much. 


